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Dear Parents 
 
Mrs Metcalfe has informed me of the winners of the Easter Egg Decorating Competition! She received a huge number of entries 
and found it very difficult to choose the overall winners as they were all eggcellent! The winners… 
Reception –                  Rufus Marcantonio 
Year 1  –   Henry Coates 
Year 2  –   Holly Doran 
Year 3  –   Willam and Emmeline Mullen                                    
Year 4  –  Liam Slassor 
Year 5  –  Charlotte Miller-Holt 
Year 6  –   Niamh Loftus 
Each winner will be presented with a personalised certificate and gift. I will eventually upload all the entries to the school website 
gallery but presently my internet is very slow so it may take the weekend to upload them all! I would like to thank Mrs Metcalfe 
for organising this fun competition. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have a relaxing Easter, stay safe and best wishes from all the Hawksworth staff. 
 

Mr Dale Norris BA (Hons) QTS 

Headteacher 


